



LITTLE VIKINGS

"Committed To quality Education for our Children's Future"

Volume 12 Issue 13

March 5, 2021



Starting Monday, Feb. 22nd we will be adjusting our student drop off/pickup procedures in preparation for the return of all students on March 8th.

In order to minimize traffic congestion on the village streets, we would like parents to park in one of our 3 parking lots (North side of the building by the gym, South side of the building by the football field or the staff lot in front of the building).

During morning drop off it will be best to park on the North or South end of the building, so you don't have to cross the drive in the dark. Please walk with your child(ren) on the sidewalk to the flag pole out front of our main entrance. (Staff members will be out front greeting the students).

During afternoon pickup, the adult picking up your child(ren) must have their assigned number tag. We will be asking everyone to wait on the sidewalk out front while we call for your child(ren) to head out of the building.

The ONLY people who will be able to drop off/pick up their kids in the FRONT LOOP are those with babies in the car and elderly/ disabled persons. Everyone else will need to park and follow these new guidelines.

Drop off time is 7:35am Dismissal time is 2:45pm

Thank you for your Cooperation!



LEFT SIDE:

<u>Back Row:</u> Megan Bowser, Bryce Johnson, Ethan Miller, Cole Avery, Weston Weick

Front Row: Bonnie Suk, Jovie VanderMaas, Yareli Rodas,

Briella Buist

Not Pictured: Michael Jablonski

RIGHT SIDE:

<u>Back Row:</u> Aiden Simon, Cleo Cassidy, Lily Saganski, Quinton Sikkema, Blake Miling, Weston Weick

Sikkema, blake willing, weston weick

Front Row: Scarlett Ostwinkle, Evelyn Wilson, Chase

Taylor, Eli Pirozzo



We are excited to welcome all students together again on Monday, March 8th!

Hopkins Public School District Board of Education complies with all federal and state laws prohibiting discrimination on the basis of race, color, religion, national origin or ancestry, age, sex, marital status, height, weight, or disability in its programs and activities. The following person has been designated to handle inquiries regarding the nondiscrimination policies: Gary Wood, Superintendent 793-7261.



Summer Ball Sign Up

For boys or girls ages 5-15. The deadline to sign up is March 28, 2021. Forms are available in the school office or on Face book

at HOPKINS HYSO SUMMERBALL

**Please do not send forms to school. Mail completed forms to Katy Price. Address is on the bottom of the form.

<u>Little League Fundamentals</u>

All little league baseball players ages 8-12 can come to Hopkins High School Sundays (during the month of March) from 10:00am-1:00pm to work on fundamentals. Temperatures will be taken at the east entrance of the school. If you have any questions, please contact Coach O'Dell patrodell@hpsvikings.org

MARCH IS READNG MONTH SPIRIT DAYS!

MONDAY, MARCH 29-Read In Day-Wear your pajamas & cozy up with a good book

TUESDAY, MARCH 30– Read My Shirt Day-Wear a shirt with text on it.

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 31– Dress as Your Favorite Book

THURSDAY, APRIL 1– Read My Hat– Wear a hat with text on it.

FRIDAY, APRIL 2– Beach Day-Celebrate Spring Break by wearing your beach gear! No Swimsuits please!

March 14th
Daylight Savings
Don't forgot to
Move clocks Ahead!



HOPE Meeting



The next meeting will be on Monday, March 8th at 6:00pm (Via Zoom)

If you are interested in attending, e-mail scotvanb@hpsvikings.org



Attention parents of 2021-2022 Y5s/Kindergarten students: Please complete this short form to begin the enrollment process for your child. We will use this data to reach out further when we know and need more information.

Please plan to attend a virtual presentation from our elementary building principals (Scott VanBonn and Amy Mielke) on Wednesday, March 24 at 6:00 pm. You will be emailed a zoom link prior to attending.

Thank you, and we look forward to meeting you!

https://forms.gle/tDrconWCNk9CBCvs8

Upcoming Dates:



March 8 Beginning of 3rd Trimester
March 11&16 Parent Teacher Conferences

(Via Zoom, E-mail or Phone)

April 5th-9th Spring Break

The 2020-21 District and School Annual Education Reports are now available at www.hpsvikings.org